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Dear Southern Region Pastors, 

I pray this communication finds you prospering and in good health. As you all are aware 

our 62nd Annual Session for the Southern Region is quickly approaching. I am 

requesting your help with these efforts. As you know our region must front the entire 

bill for our session. Our session will be held in the beautiful city of Greenville, SC June 

2-5, 2025, at the Hilton Greenville Hotel located at 45 W Orchard Park Dr, Greenville, 

SC. The room rate is $144per night plus tax. Click To Make Hotel Reservations .We 

have a minimum food and beverage that must be met. As your Regional President, I’m 

appealing to you for a couple of things.  First, I’m asking every church to register early. 

The church registration is $250. I am asking you to register your church even if you do 

not plan on attending the regional session.  Secondly, I am asking you to purchase 

tickets for our Gala which are $75. Thirdly, I solicit you in attending and bringing your 

congregants of all ages and pre-registering them. Fourthly, I’m asking if anyone who 

is a small business owner in your church to have them email me the name, website, 

email, and phone number of the business any sector. Also, if you have members who 

are software engineers or those who code or those who have a desire to work in these 

areas, please send their information. Also looking for greeters of all ages! Everyone 

must register as an individual. If you have any questions about registration, please feel 

free to reach out. I’m asking every Pastor to please make a donation to the Southern 

Region Youth department so that will be able function burden free. We started off our 

2024 Annual Session Debt Free and I believe that we can do it again this year with your 

help.  

You will be able to register early by clinking the following link Pre Registration . 

Also, this year we are offering a free Youth Mental Health First Aid Training designed 

to equip participants with the skills to recognize, understand, and respond to signs of 

mental health challenges in young people. This interactive course provides practical 

strategies for supporting youth in crisis and connecting them with appropriate 

resources. This is for anyone who works with youth. This is an 8-hour course that is 

free and a 3-year certification that is recognized nationwide. This will take place 

Monday June 2, 2025, at 8am. Please register by clicking the following link Youth 

Mental Health Training.  

I love and believe in this region. Southern Region is the Best Region in PNBC. Let’s 

continue to show them why we are the best.  If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call me (864) 451-4701 or visit our website www.southernregionpnbc.org. Thank 

you in advance for hearing my heart and support in this matter.  

Yours in Kingdom Service, 

 
Pastor Jeffery L. Williams             
Rev. Dr. Jeffery L. Williams   

Regional Vice President-at-Large 

  

   

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/rooms/?ctyhocn=GSPSCHF&arrivalDate=2025-05-31&departureDate=2025-06-06&groupCode=90K&room1NumAdults=1&cid=OM%2CWW%2CHILTONLINK%2CEN%2CDirectLink
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__brushfire.com_pnbc_SOUTHERN_592608&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=odV03RkK8qPZH_r1mRpePv0tiikdVSbJH9MEfIDg20Y&m=YuNNAbls6cxhZa9-APsvC0HdjLxQBOGfrVXDfmSG9v3cAbjKmii0RIEAMW1XwKMA&s=QfCGSV8fzksGtsDJpIqvHnHrpDzVNoihxLzHTRh9f2Y&e=
https://forms.gle/TGa4X5VEn8bNuUgV7
https://forms.gle/TGa4X5VEn8bNuUgV7
http://www.southernregionpnbc.org/
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